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2420 W. 26th Avenu , Suite 1000, Denver, Colorado 80211e

September 27, 1988
Fort St. Vrain
Unit No. 1
P-88342

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Jose A. Calvo
Director, Project Directorate IV

Docket No. 50-267

SUBJECT: PCRV Tendon Surveillance:
Implementation of Revised
Plan and NRC Request for ,

Additional Information I
I

REFERENCE: 1) NRC Letter, Heitner I
to Williams, dated 1

August 30, 1988 |

(G-88361) |
|

2) PSC Letter, Warembourg
to Calvo, dated
July 20, 1987
(P-87234)

Dear Mr. Calvo:

Pursuant to NRC acceptance provided in Reference 1, Public Service |
Company of Colorado has implemented the re<ised PCRV tendon
surveillance plan as proposed in Reference 2. To provide continuity
with the previous interim surveillance program, the start date of the
revised plan has been established retroactively as July 21, 1988.
Therefore, the first twelve (12)-month revised program report to the |

INRC is due approximately July 21, 1989, with subsequent reports due
every twelve months thereafter.

Concerning your request for additional information as outlined in
Enclosure 2 of Reference 1, we agree that these types of evaluation 6p |could serve as a basis for further reductions in the tendon program
surveillance intervals. It must be recognized, however, that these
types of evaluations represent a significant effort. Depending on ; o
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the future of Fort St. Vrain, we believe it would be beneficial to
dedicate such an effort if in fact continued nuclear operations

. appears to be viable.- Given the uncertainty in the operational
' aspects, we would request that we delay the decision to conduct these.

evaluations until early 1989 when our future will be better defined.

In the interim, the annual PCRV tendon surveillance program will
provide more than adequate assurance that the PCRV. structural
integrity is within the design basis.

If you have any questions concerning our request, please contact'

Mr. M.H. Holmes at (303) 480-6960.;

Very truly yours,
i

A0$ W J
D. W. Warembourg, ager

! Nuclear Engineering Division

{ DWW/TSE:pa

cc: Regional Administrator, Region IV
ATTN: Mr. T. F. Westerman"

Chief, Projects Section B

Mr. Robert Farrell
Senior Resident Inspector
Fort St. Vrain..
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